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JANUARY 2021 

 I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season 

and a healthy and relaxing two week break!  I miss my 

friends so much and I can’t wait until we can be together in person again 

next week! 

CLASSROOM HAPPENINGS 

While December certainly wasn’t a typical month, I really enjoyed seeing 

how hard the students worked during remote learning!  It was wonderful 

seeing so many faces on our daily Zoom calls and seeing everyone’s work on 

Seesaw brightened my days!  I especially loved seeing how great the 

gingerbread houses turned out! I would like to thank everyone for your hard 

work and support during these difficult weeks. I know it was not easy 

transitioning to a month of remote learning but I feel it was a success 

because of your support!  Hopefully, this will be the final week of remote 

learning for the year and we can continue to be in-person with our hybrid 

model for the remainder of the school year! 

 

In January, we will start the month working on our Snowman/Winter theme. 

When the students return next week, we will begin working on our next 

study, which is the Clothing Study.  Some of the questions we will be looking 

at as we begin the study are “What do we know about clothes?” and “What 

are the features of clothes?”.  We look forward to exploring this new topic 

with some fun activities! 

 

OUTDOOR TIME 

Just a reminder, we do try to get outside for our gross motor time when the 

weather permits.  This means we spend time outside when the temperature 

(with wind chill) is 30 degrees or above.  Please remember to dress your 

child appropriately, including warm coats, hats, gloves and scarves.  We 

greatly appreciate your cooperation! 

 



 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 Monday, January 4-Friday, January 8 – Remote Learning Continues 

 Tuesday, January 12 – In-person classes resume for Group A 

 Wednesday, January 13 – In-person classes resume for Group B 

 Monday, January 18- No School – MLK Day 
  

   

As always, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please contact me via 

Seesaw, call me at (708) 423-3078 or email me at cbrychel@ahsd125.org.   

                                                                                          

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Colleen Brychel 
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